
Title IX Forms 

Nondiscrimination Policy and Notice of Nondiscrimination 
 

(Samples approved by the Department of Education)1  
 
 
 
Nondiscrimination Policy:  
 
The Peoria Unified School District does not discriminate on the basis of sex and prohibits sex 
discrimination in any education program or activity that it operates, as required by Title IX, 
including employment.  
 
Notice of Nondiscrimination:  
 
The Peoria Unified School District does not discriminate on the basis of sex and prohibits sex 
discrimination in any education program or activity that it operates, as required by Title IX and 
its regulations, including in employment.  
 
Inquiries about Title IX may be referred to the Peoria Unified School District’s Title IX 
Coordinator, the U.S. Department of Education’s Office for Civil Rights or both.  The Peoria 
Unified School District’s Title IX Coordinator is Jim Nelson, District Administrative Center, 
6330 W. Thunderbird Road, Glendale, AZ 85306, jamnelson@pusd11.net, 623-486-6086.  
 
The Peoria Unified School District’s nondiscrimination policy and grievance procedures can be 
located on the Peoria Unified School District website, www.peoriaunified.org.  
 
To report information about conduct that may constitute sex discrimination or make a complaint 
of sex discrimination under Title IX, please refer to www.peoriaunified.org/Page/6297 on the 
district website or contact the Title IX Coordinator, District Administrative Center, 6330 W. 
Thunderbird Road, Glendale, AZ 85306, jamnelson@pusd11.net, 623-486-6086.  
 
Notice of Nondiscrimination is provided to students, parents, guardians or authorized legal 
representatives, employees, applicants for admission or employment, and all unions and 
professional organizations holding collective bargaining or professional agreements with the 
District.  It must be posted on the District website, and in each handbook, catalog, 
announcement, bulletin, and application form that is made available to “people entitled to 
notice, or which are otherwise used in connection with the recruitment of students or 
employees.” 
 
OPTIONAL Shortened Form of Notice (if needed due to the format or size of any 
publication):2 
 

 
1 “Resource for Drafting Nondiscrimination Policies, Notices of Nondiscrimination, and Grievance Procedures under 

2024 Amendments to the U.S. Department of Education’s Title IX Regulations”  

https://www2.ed.gov/about/offices/list/ocr/docs/resource-nondiscrimination-policies.pdf  

 
2 It is recommended that the shortened form of notice be added as a footer or otherwise to all written documents 

provided by the District to students, parents/guardians, employees and applicants for employment or admission to any 

District operation.   
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The Peoria Unified School District prohibits sex discrimination in any education program or 
activity that it operates.  Individuals may report concerns or questions to the Title IX 
Coordinator.  The notice of nondiscrimination is located at www.peoriaunified.org/Page/6297.   

http://www.peoriaunified.org/Page/6297

